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Court, NC, Edgecombe, Lawrence O’Bryan 1792

State of North Carolina
 
To the sheriff of Edgecombe County greeting.

You are hereby commanded to take the body of LAWRENCE O'BRYAN, late of the 
same county, Inn holder, if to be found in your bailiwick and him safely keep 
so that you have them before the Justices of the county court of pleas and 
quarter sessions to be held for the county of Edgecombe at the courthouse in 
Tarboro on the last Monday in May next, then and there to answer JOHN MURRY 
and FANNY his wife guardian of DENNIS O'BRYAN and infant orphan DENNIS 
O'BRYAN, deceased, of a plea of trespass on the case damage fifty pounds.

Herein fail not and have you then and there this writ. 

Witness EDWARD HALL, clerk of the said Court of Tarboro, in the last Monday in
February ad 1792.  [27 Feb 1792]

 
EDWARD HALL, Clerk of Court
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L. O’BRYAN

Bail Bond
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Court, NC, Edgecombe, Lawrence O’Bryan 1792

State of North Carolina 
Edgecombe County
 
Know all men by these presents that we LAWRENCE O'BRYAN, GERALDUS TOOLE all of
the county of Edgecombe and State aforesaid are held and firmly bound unto 
BENJAMIN DICKENS, High Sheriff of the county of Edgecombe his heirs and 
administrators or assigns, the full and just sum of one hundred pounds current
money to which payment will and truly be made and done we find ourselves and 
each of our heirs executors and administrators jointly and severally firmly by
these presents sealed with our seals and dated this ___ day of May Anno Domini
1792. [28 May 1792]

The condition of the above obligation is such that if the above bound LAWRENCE
O'BRYAN do and shall make his personal appearance before the justices of the 
next County Court of Pleas and Quarter Sessions to be held for the county 
Edgecombe at the courthouse in Tarboro on the last Monday in May then and 
there to answer unto JOHN MURRY and FANNY his wife guardians of DENNIS O'BRYAN
and infant orphan of DENNIS O'BRYAN, deceased, of plea of trespass on the case
damage fifty pounds, and to stand to and abide by the Judgment of the said 
court and not to depart the same without leave first had and obtained then the
above obligation to be void or else to be in full force and virtue.

L. O’BRYAN {seal}
G. TOOLE   {seal}

Test
JOSEPH LOWDALL
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Transcribed from original documents by Brent R. Brian & Martha M. Brian.

This document and others can be found on our website:

BMGEN

We claim COPYLEFT on the documents that we publish that are our original work.

COPYLEFT “rules” can be reviewed on the web site:

GNU Free Documentation License

In short, use what you like.  But if you use our stuff, mention us as the 
source.

Brent R. Brian
Martha M. Brian
BrianMitchellGenealogy@gmail.com
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